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From: "Randy K. Foulger" 
To : <mlivingston@utah.gov> 
Date: 313012009 8:53 AM 
Subject: Therwise 

To Whom it may concern, 

I am writing to express my gratitude for the Therwise program. We have 
noticed a 2-3 degree difference in our thermostat setting since having 
additional insulation installed. This is awesome for us as we will be using 
less energy, but we are also excited for the effect it can have in 
conserving energy as a whole. My concern is that a reduction in the rebate 
amount will not allow others to receive the same benefit at a time when 
things are tight and when we truly must find ways to conserve energy 
resources to protect our environment. Please reconsider and make this 
available to more people. 

Sincerely, Randy K. Foulger 
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